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Flat 4 Grove End 

House

150 Highgate Rod

NW5 1PD

NW5 1PD

13/06/2017  23:39:412017/2383/P SUPC Natasha Plowright I am supportive in principle for the proposed building works to flat 6, grove end house, pending 

full checks and assurance that all works are carried out in line with building regulations and 

as appropriate for a Grade II listed building. I believe that the proposers will ensure that these 

are in place and will also support much needed improvements to the property

Flat 4 Grove End 

House

150 Highgate Rod

NW5 1PD

NW5 1PD

13/06/2017  23:39:582017/2383/P SUPC Natasha Plowright I am supportive in principle for the proposed building works to flat 6, grove end house, pending 

full checks and assurance that all works are carried out in line with building regulations and 

as appropriate for a Grade II listed building. I believe that the proposers will ensure that these 

are in place and will also support much needed improvements to the property

Flat 5,Cumberland 

Villas

152 Highate Road

London

NW5 1PE

13/06/2017  22:01:152017/2383/P COMMNT Rachel Hindley I live immediately adjacent to Grove End House in the flat that currently overlooks the flat roof 

that is subject to the additional floor/attic storey planning permission. Currently I enjoy views 

to the south (to the Shard) and to some extent the west of London via the velux windows 

shown in some parts of the plan. From the plans it looks like I will lose the view, but I 

understand the need for my neighbours in Flat 6 (the applicants) to have more spacious 

accommodation for their family, so would accept the loss of this view and sense of space it 

gives me so they can achieve this. I have had trouble understanding the detail of plans, and 

would therefore request the planning committee considers any loss of light that might be 

incurred to my flat. The two velux windows at 150 Highgate Road (my flat) that are south 

facing onto Grove End House provide daylight to the kitchen, bathroom, and living area, so I 

am especially keen not to lose this. If the application is accepted I understand that there 

maybe a temporary roof structure blocking the entire south side of my flat for many months, 

so would appreciate if every effort could be made to use material that would allow me as 

much light as possible whilst building works are ongoing.

7 Chetwynd Road 12/06/2017  12:15:072017/2383/P SUPPRT Jelena Cousins I am writing to support this this planning application. The extent of the proposed works, in my 

opinion, are not detrimental to the listed building and especially to its surroundings. The 

extension will be hardly visible from any public realm or private property as it is set back from 

the front and rear facades and the side elevation has been dealt with sympathetically to the 

existing building. The architect has done an extensive research and analysis of the project 

and having read it I can see no reason for this planning application not to be granted planning. 

As an immediate resident neighbour I fully support this application.
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